
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

NOTICE OF ORDINANCE PROPOSING THE FLUORIDATION OF CITY WATER SUPPLY 

 

 

 

The City Council shall, at its meeting to be held on October 24, 2017, in the City Council 

Chambers located at 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, at 7:00 P.M., or as soon as the 

agenda permits, to solicit public comments concerning enacting Section 7-2-20 – Fluoridation of 

city water supply – to direct the water department to fluoridate the city water supply. 

 

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available on the City’s website and in the City 

Manager’s Office, 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, Monday through Friday, 8:00 

a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at this public hearing. 

 

Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with this public 

hearing shall notify the City Manager by Monday, October 23, 2017. 

     

       CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Kurt D. Hodgen, 

       City Manager 

 

                               

 

To be advertised two (2) times: 

 

 Tuesday, October 17, 2017 

Saturday, October 21, 2017 
 

 

 


